OFFICE OF THE
COMMISSIONER

UNITED STATES
NUCLEAR REGULATORY COMMISSION
WASHINGTON, D.C. 20865
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December 27, 1979

Ar. Roilanc Zushner, Director
Committees on Foreign Relations
Ceuncil on Foreign Relations, Inc.
58 Zast 68th Street
New York, New York 10021
Dear N\r. Sushner:
Please forgive my delay in respending to your wvery kind
letter of December 12. It was necessary to firm up some
asp '.-::s oi my schedule before [ cculd maks any additional
12nts. The per '.cd April 14-17 weuld seem to fit
my schedule bes.. and [ would be most pleasec tc icin with
the committees in Albuquergue, Tunson, and Phoenix
during that ~ver:.v.. It would be helpful if they cculd be
scheduled in that order, perhaps with a day between Albuguergue
anc Tucson. If it would scccmmodate the schedule of
the committees more easily, the Fhoenix date cculd be put
orey to the second week, i.2,, Monday, April 21.
i the foregeing is satisfactery, [ would 2ppr °cia:e hezring
pe

mors abeut the individua cor ...1:::»5 and the
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for the fornat of discussion. [ would be pr :pa:eu ¢
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a2 remarks of 22 to 30 minutas, fellewed by discussion,
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or, if dezired, cculd make a3 lenger presentation.
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